
 

 

3rd October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Super Learning Science Week 
 
We would like to introduce to you our Super Learning Science Week, which will run throughout the week 

commencing Monday 15th October. There are a range of activities planned for the children, which we 

hope they will really enjoy, all of which relate to science and particularly practical investigations. 

 

We would also like to show the children some of the career paths which can be taken after studying 

science in school and in this regard would be most grateful if any parents who have been, or are 

currently, employed in scientific occupations could come into school for a short time to speak to some of 

the children about what they do. This need only be for a few minutes, but might well provide the 

children with inspiration and give them something to aspire to as they look towards their future. If you 

feel able to help, please email the school with a day/time you can come in, and we will contact you to 

confirm.    

 

On Monday the 15th October we will be holding a school assembly to kick the week off, followed by 

a range of investigations in the afternoon. In order to make the day more fun, we would like the 

children to enter into the spirit of the day and come dressed as a scientist, or someone who uses 

science in their day-to-day lives. This could be as simple as a large white shirt adapted as a lab coat, or 

perhaps a doctor/nurse. The children can be as imaginative as they like! 

 

We look forward to an enjoyable week of scientific enquiry. As a staff, we are really excited about all the 

activities planned and we hope the children will find it an enjoyable and enriching experience.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon, Wendy Gibson & Leanne Eldridge 

Science Team 


